From: Public Engagement at City of New Westminster

To: External-Clerks; External-Dev Feedback

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 102 Seventh Avenue Mike F completed Comments for Public Hearing

Date: Friday, March 18, 2022 2:13:05 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mike F just submitted the survey Comments for Public Hearing with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

Sounds like a good project and within a two min walk to the elementary school and off a transit corridor. I live in the neighbourhood just off of Park Crescent and think his would be a wonderful addition. We already have a mix of single family homes and multi family buildings so this should fit in well with the existing neighbourhood character.

OPTIONAL: Please share your postal code

New Westminster, BC, V3L1T1